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The attached appendix provides comments on the first tranche of DBFO legislation. To discuss any 
aspect of this submission, please contact Sarah O’Brien, General Manager Regulatory and 
Technical Services directly on  or via email on . 

 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Deborah Potts 
Chief Member Officer 
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Lastly, Rest acknowledges that Tranche 1 does not include the removal of the safe harbor steps 
from the Best Interest Duty or replacing the Statement of Advice with a more suitable advice record, 
and we understand these will be contemplated in Tranche 2. Rest supports this decision and looks 
forward to seeing these components in future announcements, including how they will integrate 
with other essential elements to allow superannuation funds to expand the provision of retirement 
advice to their members. 
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